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Naming Advisory Committee Report – Second Quarter 2018 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the information be received. 

 
History 
At the August 14, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and 
Community Services meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services 
Department, dated June 14, 2018 was considered. 
 
Your Committee was advised that after consideration of the naming policy and its 
guidelines and consultation with Administration, the Naming Advisory Committee 
recommended to your Committee that the names ‘Haverstock’, ‘Mantyka’, and ‘Nyholt’ 
be added to the Names Master List (Unassigned).  This has been approved by your 
Committee.  Your Committee is forwarding the Second Quarter Report of the Naming 
Advisory Committee to City Council for information. 
 
Your Committee was also advised that the Naming Advisory Committee deferred 
decision on the seven residual names from the bridge project pending further 
information regarding ranking, evaluation and language appropriateness/preference.  In 
addition, the Naming Advisory Committee did not believe the 'Chalmers' or 'Lokomotiv' 
applications met the guidelines set out within the policy. 
 
Attachment 
June 14, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services Department 


